Website Committee Report
November 2019

Website Analytics:

· We have had 1947 visitors to our website over the past 2 months. This is a 26.30% decrease in website traffic in comparison to the 2 months prior to our September meeting date.

Updates:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Joshua was elected as the new webmaster. He will take over the website duties at the end of November. To contact him email webmaster@oavermont.org.

· The mailing list will temporarily continue to be managed by the website committee until a new Secretary is elected. 


Items to add to the GMNI Agenda:

· None 


Mailing List:

· Our Google Group continues to host our general newsletter. We currently have 79 subscribers, one is new but we’ve lost a few. 

· New to accessing the Google Group? Go to www.oavermont.org/join-our-e-mail-list to sign up. Problems? Email webmaster@oavermont.org and we’ll help you out.


Password Protected Page:

· Any member of an OA group that is a member of GMNI is encouraged to access to GMNI’s password protected page.  This area contains an online archive of all current and past GMNI documents. Simply email webmaster@oavermont.org and request the password. You may also share this password with other OA members in the GMNI area.

